Sample Letter to Editor

[Date]

Dear Editor:

Like a precious family heirloom or the Redwoods Forest, our natural teeth are worth saving! 

Throughout May, [name of your practice] along with the American Association of Endodontists want to celebrate a patient’s natural teeth, their beautiful smile and dispel the myths surrounding root canal treatment. We also want to encourage patients who need a root canal to see an endodontist- a highly trained dentist with more training and schooling than a general dentist. 
The [name of practice] will be participating in Save Your Tooth Month sponsored by AAE and dedicated to educating the public about the procedure and the specialty. [This second paragraph should include information about your event: the what, when, where, why and how your community can participate.]

Patients who need root canal treatment should discuss their treatment options with an endodontist or their dentist. They also may visit aae.org/sytm [OR INSERT PRACTICE WEBSITE] or www.findmyendodontist for more information on how root canal treatment can save a tooth for a lifetime.
Sincerely,

[Name

Address

City, State Zip

Contact Phone Number]
